
 
 
August 19,2013 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
Docket #120767 (and UG-120768) 
 
RE: Comments on Puget Sound Energy’s Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Dear Chairperson Danner and Commission Members, 
 
As congregants of Grace Episcopal Church on Bainbridge Island, we are very disappointed that 
Puget Sound Energy is planning to continue financing its dirty, dangerous, and increasingly 
expensive coal plant for another 20 years.  
 
There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. PSE’s plant may require hundreds of millions 
of dollars to clean up its dirty air, water, and mining waste.  
 
Now is the time for PSE to be honest about the true cost of keeping a dying coal plant on life 
support. This is not where we want our next energy dollars spend.  We urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PSE’s long range plan and have them incorporate the true cost of coal. 
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